From: Sarah Armstrong <Sarah. Armstrong@midwestern.nsw.gov.au=

Sent: Monday, 1 July 2019 4:00 PM

To: DPE PSVC Western Region Mailbox <westernregion@planning.nsw.gov.au=>

Cc: Tim Collins <timothy.collins@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: PP_2018_MIDWR_001_01 Growee and heritage items - alteration of Gateway - time extension

Hello,

Reference is made to the Planning Proposal PP_2018_MIDWR_001_01 Growee and heritage items. The current
Gateway Determination requires Council to complete the Planning Proposal by 18 July 2019.

Delay has been incurred with the preparation of the Statements of Significance. Council is requesting a three month
extension of time to allow Council to finalise the Planning Proposal.

Please contact me if you require any clarification.

Kind regards,
Sarah

Sarah Armstrong
Manager, Strategic Planning (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday)
Mid-Western Regional Council
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